
NOTICE TO PROPERTY OWNERS 
MARCH 23, 2023 

 
The Long Beach Water Management District is providing notice herein that the United 
States Army Corps of Engineers will be commencing canal improvement work along 
Canal 2/3 in the City of Long Beach, between Espy Avenue and Harvest Lane.  This 
work is anticipated to begin on or about April 3, 2023, to include installation of culverts, 
improvements to low water crossings, and other general canal improvements.  The time 
frame for this project is anticipated to be a period of 60 to 90 days for completion. 
  
Any questions or requests for additional information may be directed to Stacey Schultz 
with the law firm of Dukes, Dukes, Keating & Faneca, P.A. at 228-868-1111.   
 


